
 

 

Hello! 
 
Thanks for being willing to participate in our usability feedback survey.  You’ve received this invitation 
because you were recommended by one of your colleagues in the FTC – either the Legal Services 
Initiative or the Division of Consumer and Business Education. 
 
We greatly appreciate your participation and thank you in advance for your time.  The survey should 
take about 10 minutes to complete. 
 
We respect your privacy: 

 We will not use your email for any other purpose or share your email for any reason.  

 The survey responses you provide will be stored anonymously.  Please don’t include any 
personal information (name, email address, home address, etc.) in the open comment fields. 

 For more information about our privacy practices, see below. 
 
Participate in the survey > 
 
-Jennifer Leach 
-------------------------------------------------- 
Consumer Education Specialist 
Federal Trade Commission 
Division of Consumer & Business Education 
202-326-3203 
 
Privacy Practices 

 If you complete the survey, the survey tool we’re using (Optimal Workshop) will place both 
session and persistent cookies on your browser. These cookies are not related to or controlled 
by the FTC. For more information, read Optimal Workshop’s privacy policy. 

 Since the survey responses you submit are hosted by Optimal Workshop (a third party), the 
FTC’s Privacy Policy does not apply. 
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